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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary
27 November 1989

PARLTAMENTARY QUESTION ON THE SALARY LEVELS OF IBA MEMBERS

Thank you for your letter of 24 November, setting out the
proposed reply to Robin Corbett's Priority Written Question
today, which the Prime Minister has seen.

The Prime Minister is concerned about the proposal to make
increases of the size indicated to the salaries of members of the
IBA and BBC. She has commented that most of these positions are
not meant to be remunerated by high salaries. She has asked
whether there is any possibility of reviewing the proposed
package.

I am copying this letter to Carys Evans (H M Treasury).

PAUL GRAY

Ms. Sara Dent,
Home Office
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